

The Chantry School



EXCELLENCE IN ALL | EXCELLENCE FOR ALL

Martley, Worcester, WR6 6QA

t: 01886 887100

e: office@chantryschool.com

w: www.chantryschool.com

Headteacher: Andrew Dickenson BSc PhD

Company No: 07657852

20th March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to be able to give you details of the Lower School Ski Trip to Austria at Easter 2024. Places on this trip are initially being offered to current Year 8 pupils only.

Friday 22nd to Friday 29th March 2024

Price: £1155.00

Resort: Montafon Valley, Austria

Hotel: Partenerhof, Partenen

The trip includes:

- Return coach travel and ferry crossing
- Full board accommodation in resort with packed lunches included
- 5 days' hire of helmets, skis, boots and poles
- 5 day lift pass
- 5 hours ski instruction per day
- Evening activities
- Comprehensive winter sports travel insurance, including COVID-19 cover
- Ski trip hoody

Please note that your child will require a full British passport, as well as a GHIC card. You can apply for this free of charge on the NHS website. There is no necessity to be able to ski; beginners are more than welcome! We will be organising a couple of optional dry ski slope sessions over the winter in the lead up to the trip, primarily for the benefit of beginners. Details of these, including cost, will be given later in the year.

If you would like your child to join the ski trip, please send a deposit of £100.00 (non-refundable once accepted onto the trip) via School Gateway by Thursday 30th March. A second deposit of £100.00 will be requested by Monday 1st May, and a third deposit of £100.00 will be requested by Friday 2nd June. The full balance will be payable before Friday 5th January 2024.

Please keep in mind that, whilst all will be done to avoid disappointment, this ski trip is dependent upon numbers. In the event the trip is undersubscribed, your deposit will be refunded. Should selection be necessary, a decision will be made as described by the school trip selection policy. Places will be confirmed during the week commencing Monday 17th April. All places on the ski trip are reserved on the basis that your child's behaviour continues to remain exemplary.

If you require any further information before making a decision, please do not hesitate to contact me via email (dlord@chantryschool.com).

Yours sincerely,

Danielle Lord Trip Leader Andy Aldis Deputy Trip Leader